
                               
 

Communication with Home 
 
 
How do I know how well my child is doing at school? 
 
 
Please find below a summary of how we share how well your child is doing at school  

 
  
Formal Approaches: 
 

• Parents’ Evening – October and February/March  
 
 

• Progress reports shared at Parents’ Evening  
 
 

• Maths Drop In Meetings – November and March 
 
 

• Annual Report – July 
 
 

• Additional Parents’ Evening for any parents whose children we are concerned about –
 January and April  

 
 

• Termly One Plan Meetings for children on the Inclusion Register 
 
 
Informal Approaches: 
 

• Communication Strategy (accessed via the front page of our website) 
 
 

• Weekly newsletter  
 
 

• Phone calls home/to school 
 
 

• Reading diary notes  
 
 

• Emails to/from Year Group email account 
 
 

• Interim meetings with class teacher, Year Group Leader, Inclusion Manager or 
 Headteacher 

 
 

• Daily communication dairies for children with particular needs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



How do I know what my child is learning at school? 
 
 
Please find below a summary of what your child is learning at school -  
 
 

• School Website – the curriculum tab has the long term plans as well as our progression 
documents 

 
• Termly Newsletter – this summarises the areas your child will be studying that term 

 
• Curriculum Share Meetings – September 

 
• Parent Workshops  

 
• Homework  

 
 

If you are concerned about anything at all relating to your child, please contact the school. 
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